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Dear Mock Trial Teacher Advisor,  
 
 
I'm thrilled to announce that Mock Trials is making a triumphant return! After a necessary pause 
due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we're delighted to revive this exciting event for our students. 
Mock Trials are an invaluable opportunity for students to immerse themselves in a simulated court-
room environment, sharpening their legal skills and experiencing the thrill of argumentation and 
evidence presentation. This year a criminal case has been chosen, People V Quinn. The case will be 
posted on our website soon. 
 
Mock Trials will take place on Thursday, May 2, 2024, at 11 a.m. at the Genesee County Circuit 
Court. Please complete the registration form and fax it to the GCBA at (810) 232-8310 by Wednes-
day, February 23, 2024, or email it to gcba@gcbalaw.org. We look forward to your participation 
and are available to assist in any way to ensure your students have a worthwhile experience. 
 
We can't wait to see the enthusiasm and dedication of all involved as we bring Mock Trials back to 
our community in full force. If you have any questions or need assistance, don't hesitate to reach 
out. Let's make this comeback a resounding success! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tatilia Y. Burroughs, Executive Director  
Genesee County Bar Association 
 
 


